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CENTRAL COAST RAILROAD FESTIVAL

SATURDAY, OCTOBER 8, 2022

Get ready for the Central Coast Railroad Festival coming in October.  The big
day at the Museum will be Saturday, October 8th.  Join us for music, food,

railroad swap meet, and more.  If you are interested in being a participant or
vendor, please contact Diane at media@slorrm.com. 

Please see CCRRF.com for more festival events, including the model railroad
tour.  County-wide events start on Friday, October 7th, and occur through

Sunday, October 9th.

MEMBERS;  If you are a friendly person with a little bit of spare time on

Saturdays, we would love to have you join us as a docent.  No special

knowledge is required and we can use a variety of talents.  Please contact

Diane at media@slorrm.com
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